Monday, September 18 th 2025
Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade Five and Six Students:

Your child has expressed interest in joining the ESR Soccer Team for 2 practices (Wed. Sept.
24t Wed. Oct. 1st 2:30-3:30pm), and one afternoon Tournament on Thursday, October 2™ at
the Mission Sports Park from 3-5 pm.

Equipment needed are running shoes or if possible Soccer Cleats for Grass or Artificial Turf and
Shin Pads. If you have neither please have your child ask a Team Mate if they have another set
of Cleats or Shin Pads. Or let the coaches know and we will try to find some for your child. A
pair of Athletic shorts or track pants would be well advised, as well as soccer socks which are
recommended but not mandatory. Again, if you do not have them please ask a team mate or
coach/teacher if your child can borrow them for the one day, rather than purchasing a pair.

If your child is unable to attend a practice or the Tournament due to iliness or injury, please
contact one of the coaches below by e mail and let them know.

Please note that the permission slip below must be returned before students are able to
participate in practices and students must attend practices to participate in the games.

ESR Jerseys will be handed out at Lunch time on Thursday, October 2nd. Please return them to
the coaches after the Tourney is over at 5 pm.

PARENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR ARRANGING TRANSPORT TO AND FROM THE
TOURNAMENT!

Thank you so much for your support!

Mr. John Beckmann (john.beckmann@mpsd.ca)

Please cut here

My child, has my permission to participate in the
E.S. Richards Soccer Team program as outlined above. | will ensure that my child has
transportation to and from practices and Tournament games. And will return the ESR Team
Jersey borrowed for the day of Thursday, October 2nd after the Tournament is concluded.

Parent Signature

Phone Number




